Snoqualmie Pass Utility District

January 22, 20201
Re: Pass Life Way, Phase 3 (center parcel), parcel #957885

To whom it may concern:

The District has reviewed the center parcel engineering plans and are satisfied with the design
for the water and sewer system. The District has also accepted their application and approved
the project for 16 water and sewer connections. The District has signed and provided the
applicant with copies of the Kittitas County Adequate Water Supply Form A. The District
supports this project in moving forward.

Please feel free to contact me at 425.434.6600 if you have any questions.

Sincerely,

T Y-

Tom Hastings

General Manager

Snoqualmie Public Utility District
Email: thastings@snopass.org
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